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TO ALL MEMBERS OF LOCAL 1976 AT MOTIPARK: 
 

 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Your bargaining committee met with the company for 2 days to negotiate a new collective agreement. 
These meetings took place on August 16 and 17, 2024. At that time both monetary and non-monetary 
proposals were exchanged by both parties. A second meeting took place on August 27, 2024 by way 
of conference call to discuss our proposals.  

 
Although we have not reached an agreement yet we are satisfied at this current time on the progress 
of the discussions. We are currently awaiting a response from the company on the proposals 
presented to them. Once a response is received, we will keep all members informed and update you 
with meeting times and dates for all your questions.  

 
We appreciate your support, patience and understanding during this process.  

 
In Solidarity, 
 

 
Your Bargaining Committee 
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